
Summer 2 Term

Thank you for all of your support

over this half term.

Please make sure children bring their

library books and spelling sheets

each day. Please check your

children’s school uniform is

appropriate during the warmer

months. 

Spelling Parent Workshop - 2.30 - 3pm 

Bradford Literature Festival Trip- 26

june 9.30am - 12pm 

th

Computing - We are really excited to be creating web pages based

on our science learning of living things and their life cycles. We will

be designing these using the Google Suite and presenting these. 

In writing we will be writing about Farnham Primary

School’s history and heritage. We will also use films as a

stimulus to create some creative writing pieces!

In maths, we will look at negative numbers, converting

units and measurement. We will recap and consolidate

lots of taught material from the year also!

We will study the question ‘What is life like in the desert?’

Living Things: Life cycles and reproduction. We will look at

the life cycles of the different animal groups. 

In this half term within our French topic we will look at

learning the various plants and animals that live in five

very different habitats in French. 
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